
 

 

 

 

 

Email sent to Year 6 parents 13 September 2023 

 

Good morning 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION - TRANSFER TO SECONDARY SCHOOL 

Today your child will be bringing home a very important letter from the local 

authority regarding their application for a secondary school place. 

These letters are personalised with a student ID and your home address, so 

please ensure you receive them when your child comes home tonight. 

You will only receive this letter if you live in Bath and North East Somerset.  

Families living in Bristol or South Gloucestershire should look out for a letter 

from their local authority and contact them if one is not received this week. 

The national closing date for applications for secondary school is midnight on 

the 31st October 2023. 

If you have any queries, please contact B&NES Admissions and Transport Unit 

on 01225 394312 or email admissions_transport@bathnes.gov.uk . 

Kind regards  

School Office 
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